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ANA to Host Sacramento National Money Show 

Kickoff Event March 16 
 

The American Numismatic Association will kick off its 2011 Sacramento National 
Money Show in style, with an evening of food, wine, fun and camaraderie from 

6:30-9:30 p.m., March 16, at the Old Sugar Mill in nearby Clarksburg. A special 
numismatic surprise also awaits attendees of this event.   
 

The Old Sugar Mill is home to a community of six wineries and a state-of-the-art 
production facility. The wineries feature vineyards that are staking their claim 

alongside the great wine growing regions of the world. Carvalho Family Winery 
will supply wine for the reception and dinner, and open its tasting room for the 
event.   The historic building's wineries will have products available for purchase: 

 
• Carvalho Family Wines 
• Todd Taylor Wines 

• Three Wine Company 
• Solomon Wine Company 

• Heringer Estates 
• Clarksburg Wine Company 
 

The cost of the event is $70 through Feb. 4, and includes a wine tasting and 
reception, three-course dinner and transportation to and from the Sacramento 

Convention Center. To purchase tickets, call 719-482-9857 or visit 
www.nationalmoneyshow.com.  
 

The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit 
educational organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and 

collect money and related items. The ANA helps its members and the public 
discover and explore the world of money through its vast array of education and 
outreach programs, as well as its museum, library, publications, conventions and 

seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit www.money.org.  
 


